February 25, 2005

Subject:  
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Puget Sound Energy, Inc., Docket No. UE-041570 – Compliance Filing
TO ALL PARTIES OF RECORD:

The Commission entered its Order No. 01 in Docket No. UE-041570 on February 23. 2005.  The Order rejected the Company’s amended 2004 Power Cost Adjustment (“PCA”) Report as filed but authorized the Company to refile its report with modifications to conform with terms of the Order.  The Order has also authorized the Commission’s Executive Secretary to approve the properly modified report by letter if it complied with the terms of the Order.

On February 24, 2005, Puget Sound Energy filed the modified 2004 PCA Report as specified in the Order. The Commission has examined the filing and it appears to comply with the terms of the Order.

Therefore, pursuant to terms of the Order, the modified 2004 PCA Report is approved as filed.

Sincerely,

CAROLE J. WASHBURN

Executive Secretary

